
 

 
 
 

Save the Date! 
Monthly Workshop #3 

 

Please join us when Wayne Weiseman of the Permaculture Project returns 

for a 2-hour session on the site design for the 65 Main project. 

The Louis P. Faucher Community Center of the Thompson Public Library 

Wednesday 20 December, 6-8 p.m. 

 

An R.S.V.P. is requested but not required. Please reply to 

planner@thompsonct.org by Tuesday 19 December if you wish to join us. 

Light supper (pizza, eggnog and snacks) will be provided. 
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